
'Fair Isle Friday'
Friday 4th October 2019

#SWWFairIsleFriday

Wear and share your Fair Isle!
As part of our 10th Shetland Wool Week celebrations we are asking as many people,
organisations, clubs and businesses as possible to wear their Fair Isle on Friday 4th
of October 2019 and to use the pattern as creatively as possible. 

Please share photos of your Fair Isles outfits and creations with us on social media
using #SWWFairIsleFriday or email photos to us at info@shetlandamenity.org. You
can also share straight to our Facebook page at Shetland Wool Week.

www.shetlandwoolweek.com

You can also join us from 12:30-2:30pm at Hay's Dock on 4th
October as we launch 'Fair Isle Friday' with the Shetland Ponies and

their amazing Fair Isle jumpers!


